
 

 

 

Monthly Newsletter for November/December/January 
Hello Everyone! We hope you enjoy this update on what our Guild is doing, and our upcoming events.  

Come check us out! Our Guild is looking for new 
artists, supporters of the arts, or community-minded 
people to become members. More hands would allow 
us to do more for the arts in our area.  
 
Please feel free to share our newsletter with anyone 
who may be interested. If you would like to be 
removed from our mailing list, please let us know at 
tomahartsguild.com. 

What’s Happening:  

The TAG is currently on a winter break.                        
 
January TAG Meeting – 1/16/19 via e-mail.  
 
TAG Gallery Open for ACT Shows (1 hour before show and thru intermission) on: 
Thursday February 14th    Thursday February 21st  
Friday  February 15th    Friday  February 22nd  
Saturday February 16th    Saturday February 23rd  
Sunday February 17th    Sunday February 24th  
 
March TAG Meeting – 3/6/19 at 4:30 PM, in the Commons Room of the Area Community 
Theater Building, 901, Kilbourn Ave., Tomah, WI 
 

Artist: Rose Berry 
Medium: Baskets 

How many visitors to an art gallery does it take to change a 
light bulb? Two. One to change the bulb, and one to say “Oh, 
my 4-year old could have done that!” 


